
Holliston Music and Arts Parents Association 
2023 Citrus Fundraiser 

 

Sale begins Monday, November 13th 
Sale ends Friday, December 1st  

 
“Creating [art] can calm the anxious mind.” - anonymous 
 
HMAPA believes that everyone benefits from being creative. By supporting HMAPA you 
are ensuring that all Holliston students have access to quality Fine and Performing Arts 
programs both in-and after-school. 
 
HMAPA is selling hand-picked Indian River fruit through online sales.  Please support our 
fundraising effort by offering these healthy and delicious products to family, friends, 
neighbors, and co-workers. Orders ship directly to any address in the continental U.S.! 
 

Start Date: Monday, November 13th 
End Date: Friday, December 1st 

 
Instructions: 
• Share the link below with family, friends, neighbors, and co-workers (including those out of 

town). 
• Select the products of your choice. 
• Secure, online payments are accepted by check, credit card, or debit card. 
• Flat rate shipping!  Only $9.95 per box, regardless of box size or weight. 
• Orders are 100% guaranteed and ship directly to your doorstep. 
• Any questions, please contact:  Alison Quinan at quinans@yahoo.com 
 
You may send the message and link below via email, text, and social media to allow  
everyone to purchase products online during the sale dates above. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Visit our website www.hollistonmusicandarts.org to order citrus online or for membership 
information.  Support the Arts!  Join or renew today!!  Thank you for supporting HMAPA!! 

Help us raise funds for Holliston Music and Arts Parents Association. 
Click the link below to order fresh fruit and have the order shipped right to your door! 
 
https://shop.floridaindianrivergroves.com/ecommerce/155966 


